
Conservation Commission Meeting 
August 19, 2018 

 
 

John Bozak, Chairman    George Main 
Sandy Hutchinson     Don Leuchs 
 
 
The meeting of the Conservation Commission was called to order by John at the 
Martha Sawyer Library at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The minutes of the June 21, 2018 and July 19, 2018 meetings were accepted. 
 
It was determined that a Management Plan should be developed for the 
Community Forest so that we can proceed with activity options for the property. 
Signage for parking along Hebo Hybo Road was discussed. 
 
The addition of an alternative member was discussed. 
 
The next meeting is Sept. 20, 2018. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Sandy Hutchinson 
 


